
From: Lisa Taner   
Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2019 12:30 PM 
To: General Plan <generalplan@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Cc: Julia Klein <jklein@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: General Plan Considerations: No Housing, No Approval "Takes Courage" - Daily Post Article 
 
 
Dear Subcommittee -  
 
An important aspect of our General Plan includes BALANCE.  The choices of each city creates a ripple 
effect, over and above impacts within its own boundaries.  So, we must ask ourselves, "How do we 
achieve better balance to ensure the Bay Area retains  the qualities which make us want to live here?" I 
am sharing a great article reflecting upon this as it is examined just south of us. 
 
https://padailypost.com/2019/04/02/opinion-sometimes-you-just-have-to-say-
no/?fbclid=IwAR2O9Fhjyu6wQ3hh2D7OhKAqFDoWiX7Z9Ch88nULrCv30GFbBmFG-faW8Dk   
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Lisa Taner 
 
 




